JENNINGS SCHOOL

31 Palm Drive
Fairfield, CT 06825

Tony Vuolo, Principal Phone: 203-255-8316

Permission Slip
May 7, 2018

Dear Parents/Guatdians:

An exciting end of year trip has been planned for the 5% graders! We are going to
see Aladdin on Broadway in New Yotk City on Wednesday, May 23, 2018. We plan to
leave Jennings at 10:00 am and return between 5:30-6:00 pm. Since traffic can be
unpredictable, the 5th grade teachers will send out a message through Infinite Campus from
the bus to give an accurate arrival time. We will be eating on the coach bus before the 1:00
pm show, so please make sure your child has a peanut and tree-nut free bag lunch packed.

The 5th grade teachers want to thank all of the parents, especially the moving up
committee, for planning, organizing, and funding this amazing oppottunity for the students!

*The Moving up Committee will reach out to parents who are not riding the bus to help coordinate

transportation.

Thank you!
5% Grade Teachets

My child,  has permission to go to see Aladdin on

Broadway in New Yotk City on Wednesday, May o3

*An emergency number I can be reached at while my child is on this trip:

Parent Signature
When the bus teturns to Jennings after school houts, my child will:
Be picked up by family

Be picked up by another patent

Will walk home

’




